Jennifer Park New Playground

Melrose Park

Dear resident / business owner

We would like to inform you of the upcoming
playground upgrade at Jennifer Park, Melrose
Park.

The City Of Ryde is committed to ensuring that
all families have access to safe, accessible and
high quality playgrounds. As part of our $2
million Playground Renewal program in
2020/21, we will be installing a new playground
in Jennifer Park.

The upgrade will include removal of the old
playground, installation of new play equipment,
landscaping works and construction of new
footpaths.

Please see over page for more details.

Above: Precedent Image

Timing of works

Start of construction
Construction is planned to start on the
34 August 2020.

Completion of construction

Construction is planned to be completed in
late August 2020, weather permitting.

Changed Conditions

Park and pedestrian accessibility will be
altered during construction period.

Council thanks you for your patience.
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